
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Geoff, 

Richard.Walker@bilfinger.co.uk 
19 December 2007 13:44 
Geoff Gilbert 
RE: BBS Pricing 

I have concerns that this amount was the amount envisaged when we thought SOS design would be complete at 
novation. Obviously this is not now the case and I believe the £"m will need to be increased in the lnfraco contract. I 
presume you have the budget for this elsewhere and that this will be made available. 

Regards, 

Richard Walker B.Tech.(Hons.) C.Eng. MICE 
Managing Director 
Bilfinger Berger UK Ltd 
Tel:+44(0~ 
Fax:+44(0~ 
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